BUILDING A MORE MODERN AND
TRANSPARENT STATE GOVERNMENT

Minnesotans deserve a modernized state government that is responsive to their needs

and values, which is why the House DFL put forward a proposal that invests in secure

elections, bans lobbyist social clubs, and updates our technological infrastructure to

make government more accessible and secure.

Free and Fair Elections

Minnesotans regularly lead the nation in voter
turnout, thanks in part to our exceptional elec-
tions system. We’re building upon that success by
investing in our elections infrastructure, expand-
ing the security and integrity of absentee ballots,
and protecting our elections officials.

Cybersecurity

A cyberattack is not a matter of if, but when,
which is why our nation-leading proposal updates
our state’s IT systems to ensure Minnesota is
prepared and protected. Steps taken today would
save our state millions down the line.

Banning Lobbyist
Social Clubs

All Minnesotans deserve equal access to their
government officials, not just the wealthy and
well-connected. We’re banning lobbyist social
clubs and updating campaign finance disclosure
requirements to make our work more transparent.

A State Government for
Minnesotans

Minnesotans deserve to see themselves reflect-
ed in their state government, which is why we’re
updating systems to take down language barri-
ers, revising statutes to be in line with the Equal
Rights Amendment, establishing Indigenous Peo-
ples’ Day and Juneteenth as state holidays, and
proposing a process for a redesign of the state’s
flag and seal.



